
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 
Enniskó:wa/March 30, 2021 

FINANCE IN-PERSON PAYMENTS NOT ACCEPTED DURING 
MCA PUBLIC CLOSURE  

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Finance Office is unable to accept community member 
payments physically in the office due to the current MCA closure to the public that is sched-
uled until April 12, 2021.   

Anyone who needs to make a payment with Finance during the building closure can do so 
over the phone (debit card and credit card), or via e-transfer to etransfer@akwesasne.ca. 
Be sure to include a complete detailed payment description in the message section.    

Unfortunately, Hydro Quebec payments cannot be accepted at this time due to the require-
ment for paperwork.   

Please contact the Finance Office at 613-575-2250 ext. 2460 if you have questions or would 
like to make a payment.   
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